
 

 

Effective August 31, 2023, all Connecticut-based businesses that employ five or 

more individuals and do not currently provide a qualified retirement savings plan, 

are required by state law to offer a retirement savings option. To meet this 

requirement, employers have the choice to either implement a private retirement 

plan that adheres to the law or opt for the Office of the State Comptroller's 

MyCTSavings program. 

 

If you're just getting started, review the MyCTSavings registration checklist or watch 

an onboarding video.  

 

Register Your Business Here  

 

 

  

 

https://advancect.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f3be3ab1a84206889d4974e55&id=86fd326878&e=8ef5594dba
https://advancect.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f3be3ab1a84206889d4974e55&id=ba7212fa82&e=8ef5594dba
https://advancect.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f3be3ab1a84206889d4974e55&id=cbccb59d0d&e=8ef5594dba

